

June 1, 2011

RE: Residential Waste Service

Hello Newport MUD resident:

Effective July 1, 2011, Aggressive Waste Disposal will begin providing residential garbage service in your district. Collection days will continue to be on Wednesday and Saturday from 7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. Yard waste and heavy/bulky waste will be collected on **both service days**.

Please properly contain waste in either bundles, bags and/or receptacles not exceeding forth (40) pounds in weight. Heavy trash consists of furniture, appliances and yard waste bundles not exceeding four (4) feet in length, eight (8) inches in diameter or fifty (50) pounds in weight. If disposing of refrigerators, all Freon must be drained by a licensed technician prior to collection. Garbage not properly contained or refused will be yellow tagged and noted with a refusal reason.

Aggressive Waste Disposal observes the following holidays; New Year's Day, Memorial Day, Independence Day, Labor Day, Thanksgiving Day and Christmas Day. If a service day falls on a holiday, trash collection will resume the next regularly scheduled pickup day.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact our office at 713-631-1900. You can also visit our website at www.aggressivewaste.com. We appreciate your business and continue to strive to provide exceptional customer service.

Regards,

Aggressive Waste Disposal, Inc. Management Staff